
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

ST. LOUIS COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

 

Notice is hereby given that the St. Louis County Board of Commissioners will hold a public 

hearing on Tuesday, July 28, 2020, at 9:40 a.m., at the Virginia Government Services Center, in 

Virginia, Minnesota, for the purpose of receiving public comment on the proposed use of the 

Community Development Block Grant (CDBG-CV) and Emergency Solutions Act (ESG-CV) 

awarded to St. Louis County through the Coronavirus Aid Relief, and Economic Security Act 

(CARES ACT) and amendment of the 2020 Action Plan to include the proposed use.    

 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS  

ST. LOUIS COUNTY MINNESOTA 

 

NANCY NILSEN, COUNTY AUDITOR-TREASURER 

By: Phil Chapman, Clerk of County Board 

 


